
 

  

Boys Troop 94 and Female Troop 194 Open House 
Tuesday, November 19, 2024 from 6-7 p.m. 

Camp Burton, 17991 Boy Scout Road, Durango 
For more information, please contact kary.waite75@gmail.com  

NOTICE: Distribution of this flyer does not constitute an endorsement by the Dubuque Community School District. Any production 

or printing cost for these flyers was paid for by the sponsoring organization. 
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